
Dear	SP2021	Delegates,

Thank	you	once	again	for	joining	us	at	Sustainable	Places.

We	 are	 now	 posting	 event	 photos,	 posters,	 presentations	 and
videos	 online	 at	 www.sustainableplaces.eu.	 You	 are	 welcome	 to	 share	 this
content,	and	if	you	haven't	already	sent	public	versions	of	your	materials	to	be
posted	on	the	conference	website	please	do	so	without	delay.	Also,	before	1st
November	all	4-page	Proceedings	entries	and	Buildings	Journal	paper	titles	(with
all	 co-author	 institutional	 email	 and	 physical	 addresses)	 must	 be	 submitted.
Details	are	on	the	conference	website		and	all	correspondences	should	be	sent
to	sustainableplaces@r2msolution.com.	
	
We	would	appreciate	your	feedback	on	SP2021	in	this	2-minute	survey
to	help	us	improve	the	event	for	next	year.	Feedback	has	always	been	helpful	to
date.
	
To	be	GDPR	compliant,	EU	Regulation	2016/679	provides	that	personal	data
shall	be	processed	lawfully,	fairly	and	in	a	transparent	manner	in	relation	to	the
data	subject.	You	can	consult	the	information	regarding	the	processing	of	your
personal	data	at	the	following	link.

Keep	up	to	date	with	information	on	Sustainable	Places	by	signing	up
for	the	newsletter	and	by	following	us	on	Twitter	if	you	haven’t	already	done	so.

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	again	next	year.
	
Sincerely,	
SP	Organization	Committee

28	September	-	1	October	2021	|	Hybrid	Event	
(virtual	+	physical	sessions	in	Rome,	Italy)

	

SP2021	Sponsors

http://www.sustainableplaces.eu/
mailto:sustainableplaces@r2msolution.com?subject=Final%20SP2021%20newsletter%20reply
https://forms.gle/SrHRSXeNdSKoFMk47
https://www.sustainableplaces.eu/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Sustainable-Places-Trattamento-dei-dati-personali.pdf
https://www.sustainableplaces.eu/join-newsletter-2/
https://twitter.com/sustainplaces?lang=en


SP2021	Partners

Learn	more	about	Sustainable	Places	at
www.sustainableplaces.eu

	

http://www.sustainableplaces.eu/

